
 

 
 

 

Chattanooga Clerk of the City Council 
1000 Lindsay Street 

Chattanooga, Tennessee  37402 
Telephone (423) 643-7170 / Fax (423) 643-7199 

 
 
 

NOTICE: 
 
TAKE NOTICE: The City Council of the City of Chattanooga will hold a public hearing on 
Tuesday, March 11, 2025, during their 3:30 p.m. (local time) business meeting to receive 
comments on an amendment to the City of Chattanooga’s Fiscal Year 2024-2025 Operations 
Budget, more fully described below: 
 

Proposed Operations Amendment 
AN ORDINANCE TO AMEND ORDINANCE NO. 14118, ALSO KNOWN AS “THE FISCAL 
YEAR 2024-2025 OPERATIONS BUDGET,” FOR THE CITY OF CHATTANOOGA TO 
APPROPRIATE THE AMOUNT OF SIXTY-SEVEN THOUSAND FIVE HUNDRED FORTY-
SIX AND 48/100 DOLLARS ($67,546.48) FOR TAX YEARS 2019 AND 2023, AND FOR 
DELINQUENT TAXES FOR TAX YEARS 2021 AND 2022, IN THE AMOUNT OF TWO 
HUNDRED THREE THOUSAND FOUR HUNDRED SIXTY-ONE AND 02/100 DOLLARS 
($203,461.02), FOLLOWING RECEIPT AND PAYMENT TO THE CITY FROM 
THE HUMANE EDUCATIONAL SOCIETY OF CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE, INC. FOR 
PROPERTY TAXES AND INTEREST ON TAX MAP NO. 128E-A-005, BACK TO 
THE HUMANE EDUCATIONAL SOCIETY, FOR A TOTAL APPROPRIATION AFTER 
PAYMENT OF ALL DELINQUENT TAXES AND INTEREST IS RECEIVED NOT TO 
EXCEED TWO HUNDRED SEVENTY-ONE THOUSAND TWO HUNDRED DOLLARS 
($271,200.00). 
 
The March 11th public hearing will take place during the City Council’s 3:30 p.m. business 
meeting. Any person wishing to attend and/or speak at public hearing may come to the Assembly 
Room, Room 101, of the John P. Franklin, Sr. City Council Building, located at 1000 Lindsay 
Street, Chattanooga, Tennessee 37402, at the scheduled time. No advanced sign-up is required. 
 
The first reading of the above-referenced budget amendment will come before the City Council on 
Tuesday, March 18, 2025, and the second and final reading will come before them on Tuesday, 



March 25, 2025. Both readings will take place during the 3:30 p.m. business meetings. Council 
business meetings are open to the public and accessible. 
 
To review the proposed budget amendment ordinance in full, please visit: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DgYD6fQ4USnBzRlIx0QwfiVesXf6PDFg/view?usp=sharing. 
Printed copies of the proposed amendment are also available at the City Council building. 

 
                                                      Nicole S. Gwyn 

City Council Clerk 
 

This 1st day of March, 2025. 


